

## Puget Sound Welsh Association National Gymanta Ganu

Bellevue WA, September 1 to 4, 1994 Hon. Chairperson, Joel Pritchard, Lieutenant Governor

Mr. David E. Thomas Hansen Road Edina, MN 55436 September 19, 1994

Dear David:

Thanks for your follow up letter on the database. You'll find enclosed a copy of the "final" Access (Ver 1.1) database and the Excel (Ver 4.0) spreadsheets that I've used to track cash and to budget the event. The database is final because I have no more input sheets to enter from. The final counts will be different due to last minute exchanges and door sales. The spreadsheets are current but are obviously not final.

Please give me a call if you have questions.

Respectfully,

Steve Ensley

Treasurer

206 -- 7617

206- -9256 (Work)

enc:

FOOR Hansen Road Edina, Minnesota 55436 September 9th, 1994

Steve Ensley, Treasurer
Puget Sound Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu
P.O. Box
Seattle, Washington 98109

Dear Mr. Ensley:

After the evening session of the National Gymanfa Ganu this past Sunday I talked you about the database you had used for registration in Bellevue. In our conversation at the hotel I asked if you would send me a copy of the database and told you that I would follow up with a letter.

This is a follow-up letter to our conversation in the hotel after the Sunday evening session of the National Gymanfa Ganu. During our conversation I asked if you would send me a copy of the database that you set up for the Bellevue National Gymanfa Ganu using Microsoft Access. It is not necessary to have any records in the database, I am most interested in the way you set up the system.

I am the one that designed and set up the database of the Welsh National Gymanfa Ganu Association in 1987. However, it has come time to change their system. Examining systems used by various local organizing committees will be very helpful and the one you set up looked particularly good.

Please convey my congratulations to the entire Bellevue Committee for a job well done and my appreciation for undertaking such a large job. Your efforts and hard work were very evident throughout the weekend.

I look forward to hearing from you. If you have any questions I can be reached at 612/33-2288 (office) or 612/33-1454 (home).

Thank you.

Sincerely,

David E. Thomas

Enclosure

DET/lg